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GIVE THEM A GREAT START ‘




We can’t believe we have nearly finished the autumn term already! It has flown by and so much has happened at Pre-school during this first term. We hope your child and you have enjoyed the experiences that pre-school has offered over the past few months and that you feel that your child is happy and settled with us now. 
Our Family Christmas Evening was a great success!  A huge thank you to everyone who donated raffle prizes, baked goodies or came along on the evening. We raised £267.75 through the raffle, Santa visit and games available to the children.  This money will be going into our ‘Equipment and Resources’ kitty which we have a wish list attached to! We are hoping to purchase some large wooden blocks for the Starfish to utilise in the Rock Pool Area as well as continue to save up for some great, weatherproof outdoor wooden blocks that can be used for water play.    

Pre-School Committee – Thank you!
We cannot do fundraising events such as the Christmas Evening, without the support of our wonderful parents committee. They helped decorate the pre-school and playground, created hampers, organised Santa and supported us on the evening.  A big thank you to you all – your help is greatly appreciated!  A special thank you to Emmie’s Dad, Phil, who created the lovely candy canes and gingerbread man which helped decorate the outside of pre-school. 
If you would be interested in joining the committee please see Sophie (Sienna’s mum), Vicky (Evie’s Mum) or Stephen (Alex’s Dad), or any of the staff at pre-school.

Staffing for January 2018
Some of you will have met Debbie Barrow, our new senior practitioner, who will be starting properly with us in January 2018, working Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays. She is an early years teacher with lots of experience and is very excited about her new role.  We welcome her on to the team!
 Lisa Brown (who has been on bank staff with us all of this term) will be working on Wednesdays and Thursdays.  Rachel Pritchard (who has also been on bank staff) will be working on Wednesdays.  Alice Bales will be working on Monday, Tuesdays and Thursdays. Rebekah and Louise will be in everyday as usual.   We also have Sarah Clark on our bank staff who you will see whenever we require an extra pair of hands! 

Clothing

Just a reminder that despite the wind, rain and chill factor we continue to allow the children to play outside for long periods of time.  Hats and gloves are very useful at this time of year as are warm winter coats.  The children are more than happy to play outside if they are wrapped up warmly.  If you could pop a hat, pair of gloves and an extra fleece (if they have a thin coat) into their bag we will encourage them to wear them to help keep them snug in our wind swept playground!  Thank you.

Parent Questionnaires

Thank you to all those parents who returned the questionnaires. They make very interesting reading and we will be using them to ensure we are offering activities and learning opportunities that reflect the interests of all the children. 
End of term and important dates
Pre-school closes for Christmas at 3 pm on Wednesday 20th December.   It will be open to children again on Monday 8th January 2018 (we have staff training on Thursday and Friday 4th and 5th Jan). 
· Monday 8th January 2018 – Spring term begins.
· Monday 12th Feb – Friday 16th Feb 2018 – Half term holiday (Pre-school closed)

· Thursday 29th March – Training day for staff. Pre-school will be closed to the children on this day. 

· Friday 30th March – Sunday 15th April 2018 – Easter Holidays (Pre-school closed)

· Monday 21st – Friday 25th May 2018 – Half term (Pre-school closed)

· Wednesday 25th July 2018 - Last day of term. Break up for Summer Holidays.
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We wish you all a very Merry Christmas! Enjoy the holidays and the fun of having little ones to celebrate this time of year with! We look forward to seeing you back at pre-school in January 2018, ready for another term of fun and learning! 
Thanks for your continuing support from everyone at Portreath Pre-School.
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